
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Thursday, June 14, 2018 

 
Hot Lunch Menu for tomorrow is Chicken Burger & Wedges w/ Salad Bar. 
Cost is $5.00 which includes milk & dessert.  Wedges are available for $2.00 
as well as the Salad Bar for a student price of $2.50. 
 
Just a reminder that tomorrow is the last day for the cafeteria.  Students will 
need to remember to bring a lunch with them next week.  There will also be 
no milk sales next week. 
 
If anyone would like to order a yearbook, we will take orders until noontime on 
Friday, June 15th.  Yearbook must be paid for at the time the order is placed.  Price 
is $16.00. Please note that the yearbooks may not be back before the students leave  
on June 22nd.  They may need to be picked up after the students leave for the summer. 
 
Also we have received information that some of the yearbooks, the staples are coming 
out and the books are falling apart.  If you have one of these, please contact the school  
and we will see that they are replaced. 
 
In partnership with the Village of Centreville, our Gr. 3-8 students are being afforded  
the opportunity to swim during the school day. Swimming will take place over these  
last two weeks of classes as part of their physical education programming. Please  
ensure that students come with swim wear, towels and sun block on a daily basis. 
 
This is a message for any parents enrolling their child in the French Immersion program  
that the On-Line Registration site for the Grade 1, 3 and 6 French Immersion Entry Points 
 will close June 29th.  
 
Centreville Child Care is offering a summer day camp for kids grades K – 5, 
Monday – Friday from 7:30 – 5:30.  There are lots of fun activities planned for the 
summer.  They accept full time and part time children.  They will walk your child to and  
from swimming lessons.  They are located directly across from the school and are government 
licensed.  For information and enrolment call Jill Shaw @ 276-4437. 
 

We are promoting sun safety this month.  Tanning beds do not give you a safe tan without 
burning.  The strength of the ultraviolet rays are actually higher in tanning beds than in 
sunlight.  If you really want that tanned look try sunless self-tanners or bronzers. 
 
The following messages are reminders: 
CCS Awards Ceremonies to recognize our students' achievements will take place on  
Friday, June 22 at the following times: 
 



                   Grade K-2 ~ 8:30-9:15 a.m. 
 
                   Grade 3-5 ~ 9:30-10:00 a.m. 
 
                   Middle School ~ 10:15-11:15 a.m. 
 
Parents of students receiving awards will be contacted by the homeroom teachers before  
June 15. Families and friends are welcome to attend the ceremonies.  
 
Friday, June 22, 2018, the last day for students, will be a ½ day.  Buses will be leaving the  
school at 11:30 a.m. 
 
There are several items of clothing in our lost & found by the gym.  If your child is missing  
an item of clothing please check out our lost and found area before the end of June. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 

New CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 

To Access CCS Newsletters 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 

 
School Closures 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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